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From: Sarah Blair
To: Kimberley Laverick
Subject: FW: RE: License application
Date: 08 July 2020 13:49:14

This document was classified as: NOT WORK RELATED
 
Good Afternoon Kim,
 
Please see objection.
 
Regards
Sarah
 

From: Tyla McGowan <Tyla.McGowan@stockton.gov.uk> 
Sent: 08 July 2020 11:34
To: Licensing Admin (ES) <licensing.administration@stockton.gov.uk>
Cc: Christina Poles <Christina.Poles@stockton.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: License application
 
This document was classified as: NOT WORK RELATED
 
Hi
 
RE: 2 High Newham road, Hardwick TS19 8PD
 
I would like to Object to the granting of the application for a license for the above premises,
under the following categories
 
Prevention of Crime and disorder
Prevention of Public nuisance
Protection of children from harm
Public safety
 
I am deeply concerned for the impact it will have on the Crime in the area as well as the
residents living within close proximity.
We have an increasing drug problem in the area mainly situated at the Hardwick Shops directly
behind this proposed establishment. There are often a large group of young people who hang
around at the
“Chip shop” next door and they would be subjected to foul language and adult
conversations/behaviour from the intoxicated customers who will be sitting outside as well as
those entering and leaving.
 
 
I am concerned that the seating area that is planned for the front of the building runs alongside a
public path which people use to visit the local shops and access a bus stop, I feel the public could
feel intimidated and possibly face abuse from intoxicated customers. This will have a negative
impact on the elderly and those people with young children, its an inappropriate area for
outdoor seating/drinking.
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I am concerned around the parking issues that we already have without adding to this from the
customers that would be visiting the establishment. The landlord himself will often park on the
double yellow lines showing complete disregard for them.
 
I am concerned around the noise pollution we will face as neighbours, The Hardwick has
advertised DJs, Karaoke and live music events all of which will impact on the noise level including
the vibrations from this which will impact the residents ability to rest and relax in their own
homes and gardens. I am also worried about the noise level and behaviour of intoxicated
customers when leaving the venue after closing and waiting for taxis or generally finishing their
socialising with each other outside. People who live on the estate will most probably walk past
my house as it’s a main route on the estate this was also the case when the old Hardwick pub
was running.
 
I am concerned around the damage to property and cars as people walk past very late at night,
intoxicated and the unpredictable behaviour of people under the influence of alcohol.
 
Kind regards
Tyla McGowan
13 Scurfield road
Hardwick
Stockton on tees
TS19 8RN
TEL: 07787 167198
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




